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Important Dates:

Veterans Day

United to Read

November 25th-29th
School will be closed during the
week of Thanksgiving. We hope
you enjoy spending time with
friends and family!

Thanksgiving Break

On November 19th, we are excited
to have guest readers from
around the community visit each
first grade classroom! 

Thanksgiving Feast
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As we enter November, let’s take a
moment to reflect on gratitude,

community, and the importance of
learning together. This month, we will
focus on giving back and supporting

one another. One way we will be
giving back to the community is

through the Salvation Army Food
Drive, November 4th – 20th. Please
consider participating in this event. 

 
Additionally, we are in the process of
holding parent-teacher conferences.
This a great opportunity to discuss

your child's progress and collaborate
with your child's teacher to ensure

their success. If you haven’t already,
please make sure you sign up to meet

with your child's teacher. Together,
we can help our students grow!

 
Thank you for your continued

support and involvement with our
school. Together we can create a

positive and nurturing environment
for our students to learn and grow!

 Wishing you all a wonderful
November.

On Nov. 11th, we will have a
Veterans Day Program for our
students during the school day.
This is a chance for your child to
learn more about Veterans Day
and celebrate their contributions
to our country!

Please join us for our MBP
Thanksgiving Feast! You are
welcome to come eat with your
child on their designated day at
their regular lunch time. 
Nov. 19th – Pineapple
Nov. 20th – Dolphin, Smith,
Ghant, Monplaisir
Nov. 21st - Anchor



Dismissal is each day at 2:20.
To keep the line moving
quickly, please be in the car
rider line with your yellow tag
hanging from your rear view
mirror. 

MBP is a Title 1 School. 
We have a comment box in

the front office and one
outside of the cafeteria. We
welcome any questions or

comments about out
school!

You may send in money for
snacks in your child’s folder or

add money to your child’s
account online through

www.MyPaymentsPlus.com
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Friendly Reminders

Our school day begins at 7:30
each morning. If you arrive
after 7:30, you must walk in to
the front office to sign your
child in. Please bring your ID
with you. 

Late Arrivals

Transportation Changes:

Dismissal

Lunch Info:

Title 1 News
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MBP wants to help fight
hunger and give hope to

those in our community!  We
will be partnering with The
Salvation Army to collect

food during the month
of November. 

Fall Food Drive

All transportation changes
must be made in writing by
1pm. You may either write a
note in your child’s agenda
book, put a note in your child’s
folder, or email: MBPfrontoffice
@horrycountyschools.net


